
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/2/2016 11:58:12 AM

Subject: Re: Hermine Fri. statement

Thanks Becca, I'll get everything updated.

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2016 11:55:36 AM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Hermine Fri. statement
 
Tropical Storm Hermine is forecast to cross our state between 2pm-10pm today.  This afternoon, Midlands and 
Lowcountry residents should lookout for road closures due to debris or flash flooding and possibly bridge closures 
due to high winds.  A lot of utility crews, DOT personnel, and law enforcement officers will be out there restoring 
services and keeping us safe.  If you see them on the roads, please slow down, and pay extra attention to cones, 
barriers, and caution signs.  For road closure information, visit www.scdot.org.  For emergency safety information, 
visit www.scemd.org.  #Hermine  #TeamSouthCarolina
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